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the academic year 2023/24 

 

In accordance with the School Admissions Code 2021 the governing body of The Bishop of 
Hereford’s Bluecoat School is inviting comments on its proposed admissions arrangements 
for the academic year commencing September 2023. This consultation process will last for 6 
weeks, allowing for Christmas holidays and will close on 21st January 2022. 

We are proposing changes to: 

• Reduce the Published Admission Number (“PAN”) from 1,175 students to 1,100 
students. 

The reasons for the proposed changes are needed to satisfy Health & Safety requirements in 
relation student capacity within school.  

A copy of the proposed arrangements is attached and is also published on the School’s 
website. 

If you would like to comment on the above proposals please send them to Mrs J Christopher, 
at head@bhbs.hereford.sch.uk by 21st January 2022. Any comments received after this date 
may not be considered. Please note that we are only seeking comments on the above 
proposed changes. The rest of the admission arrangements remain the same and we are not, 
therefore, inviting comments. 

Once your comments have been considered, the final admission arrangements will be 
determined by 28 February 2022. 

 


